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11 Vapor Management Plan 
 
None of the COCs identified or suspected to be present at the site contain significant 
volatile constituents that are anticipated to create a soil vapor hazard at the site during 
construction. Therefore, a vapor management plan is not needed for this C-EHMP. If 
new information indicates that hazardous soil vapors may be present, then this C-EHMP 
will be revised and re-submitted to the HEER Office for review and approval at least 90 
days prior to conducting soil/groundwater disturbing activities or as soon as the change 
has been identified. 




